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WOOD RIVER - The Wood River Police Department has released information that the 
missing 15-year-old runaway has come home.

The boy was reported safe and sound, police said. The missing report to Wood River 
Police came in at 3 p.m. on Monday, February 28, 2022.



The Wood River Police thanked everyone for their help and cooperation after the youth’
s missing report.


